Eco – Card FREE Christmas!!

As previously mentioned this year we are running a card free Christmas. 
This means we are asking all children and staff NOT to hand out ANY Christmas cards this year. 
This is to support our being an ECO FRIENDLY SCHOOL aiming towards our Eco Schools Scotland Green Flag. 
Instead of children giving out lots of Christmas 
cards we are holding a Christmas card 
competition in each class:

*Each child should make a Christmas card and write it to their class. 
*The card should be made at home – with no adult help!!! 
*The cards can be brought into school as of Monday 13th December.

*The closing date for entries will be Friday 17th December.
*Winners will be announced on the last day of term.
*Staff will also be participating in the competition. 

Thank you for your support in helping us to continue to be an Eco Friendly school!
                    (If you still wish to hand out cards we would ask 
                          you to do so out-with the school day).

